

Dear Parents.

Welcome to Manzano Day School. The Nurse's Office is available to all students for any health situations which may happen to your child during the school day.

We coordinate many health events, such as vision and hearing screening during the year. Information on when these activities take place can be found in the *Friday Bulletin* and on the nurses' page of the school's website.

Currently on the Health and Well Being webpage you will find **important** back to school information regarding:

- Updated immunization information. We must have an
  updated copy of your child's immunization record or exemption
  form by the first day of school. A complete list of immunizations
  is on the webpage. Please send your copy of the
  immunization record with your other back-to-school
  information.
- **Peanut and tree nut allergies.** If possible, we recommend that when you are providing snacks for your child, the snack does not include nuts. Foods may directly contain peanut or tree nut ingredients or be processed in a factory which utilizes peanut or tree nut products, causing cross contamination. Please check labels carefully. On the nurses' webpage you will find a list of nut free snacks.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us at 243-6659 ext 213 or nurse@manzanodayschool.org .

Sincerely,

Lisa Brooks, RN, BSN Carrie Khalsa, RN, BSN